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Syresham Times Report to Annual Parish Meeting 

We continue to publish the village quarterly magazine with very welcome support from the Church, 

the Chapel and the Parish Council, in addition to advertisers and excellent service from Sarum 

Graphics in Salisbury who remain our regular printers and do an amazing job turning around the 

magazine often in very quick time.  We have over 400 copies printed and they are delivered free to 

all households in Syresham, Crowfield and Pimlico and surplus copies available via the Shop. We also 

distribute a small number of subscribers who request a copy. 

We have a small steering committee who meet regularly and oversee the publication.  An 

enthusiastic group of village contributors help to fill the pages with interesting material.  Our 

publication is due out in February, May, August and November. We said farewell to Malcolm Orr-

Ewing, when he left the village. Malcolm had served as a key committee member since the start of 

publication, and handled advertising contracts over the years.  Russell Woolley took on that work a 

few years back.  We have welcomed Kath Brunning as the Church representative on the committee. 

My thanks to the committee and especially those who contribute to the magazine on a regular basis. 

Ian Draper, Editor May 2023 
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Ian Draper, Vice Chair  

 

Silverstone Circuit and Turweston Airfield Community Liaison 

 

For many years now the Council has been represented on the Local Community Liaison Group for the 

Circuit and the MEPC Development group.  I have been the Council’s representative for several years. 

We meet 5 times a year and discuss a wide range of issues related to on-going works at the Circuit, 

the major race programme and key events and traffic implications.  The meetings are a regular 

source of information in both directions, feeding back from the local representatives and the Circuit 

authorities.   

I have also liaised with Turweston Airfield regarding over flying issues here in the village. There is no 

regular forum with Turweston, but any issues reported have been referred to the Flight Controllers 

Ian Draper, Vice Chair of Parish Council 

 

 


